

Call for Speakers at the IAASF Conference 2024 is Open!


Thank you for considering the role as a speaker at the IAASF Conference 2024 – ‘Developing Resilience for the Protection of Cultural Venues’ at Redworth Hall Hotel, County Durham.
Before completing the form below, please be aware that the submission of a completed proposal form does not in any way guarantee the submitter or presenter a speaking slot on the programme.
Please be advised that any offer to speak at the event will be subject to your application reflecting the theme of the conference, and more specifically the session you have requested to speak at, providing valuable information that can enhance/strengthen/challenge the knowledge of the audience attending the event. Only one speaker will be selected for each session.
Please be mindful that the presentations will have to be delivered in English.

It should be noted that no financial reward or payment will be made to the successful speakers. However, the admission costs and dinner on the evening of the 16th of October 2024 will be waivered as a sign of appreciation.

Once completed, please return this form to iaasf@tridentmanor.com no later than the 1st of June 2024.


	Session Topics:

	· Security In Depth – Creating Resilience
· Security Design Approaches
· Risk Management
· Operational Security
· Training & Education
· Transportation
· Illicit Art Trafficking/Looting
· Organised Crime
· Environmental Issues
· Fire Resilience
· Protesters




	Title of the Presentation

	












	Abstract (max 250 words)

	

	After this session, participants will be able to:

	
1.
2.
3.
4.

	Name of the Presenter

	

	Biography of Presenter (max 250 words)
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